
About performance artist Elizabeth Sheeler, by Christiane Drieling

The Louisiana Center for the Blind (LCB) in Ruston has partnered with “ART ON 45” (a
Ruston-based juried visual art project with a fundraising aspect) this year to help grow
the dialogue between sighted and blind people through art. In this context I had the
wonderful opportunity to talk with blind artist and former LCB student Elizabeth Sheeler,
learn about her exciting doings and goals, and exchange views and perspectives
about art.

Notes from Katy
April 2022

April 13th: Artist Reception @
Bear's for Michael Miller 

April 14th: Muliti-Artist
opening reception at
artspace  

April 23rd: Last chance to
see James Mark's work at the
Korner Lounge

April 28th: Grant Deadine for
"Take Notice" grant 

New prints in store from Dean
Dablow 

 

Last month, we hosted a great event that
provided an opportunity for all women to have a
professional headshot taken - at no charge! 
 Thanks to the photographers, and all who came
out to support us. 
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Upcoming Events: 

Hey Agora Crew - 
Here's what we've been up to! 

SHOT FOR SHOT 

KAREN LA BEAU @ THE LOT 
DEAN DABLOW @ LAKE ST GALLERY  

Karen La Beau opened a curated showing of her body of work (left).

Dean Dablow showed his newest project, "Art School Floor" for the first time at Lake
Street Gallery (right).

You can see both artist's work until May 2022. 

Love and Light  

See you next month!
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Read the complete article on the Agora Borealis website! 
Want your writing featured on our newsletter and blog? Drop us a line and let us know
what you're working on! 


